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Victorville resident of 22 years Gary L. Hill, 52, passed away Dec. 13, 2006, 
at St. Mary Medical Center in Apple Valley. Born Oct. 18, 1954, Gary was a 
lifetime resident of the High Desert, and a 30-year resident of Barstow. He 
graduated from John F. Kennedy High School in Barstow in 1972, and 
graduated from Barstow College with an associate's degree. Gary was 
retired from Verizon (formerly known as G.T.E. and Contel) after 29 years. 
He was an install and repair technician. Gary joined in eternity his beloved 
parents, Willie Dee and Betty Joyce Hill, former Barstow residents, and 
sister Kathy Jenine Hill. He is survived by his wife, Twonya Hill of 
Victorville; sons, Jordan and Brandon Hill of Victorville; brothers, Donald 
Ray Hill and his wife, Kasandra, of San Jose and Willie Ray Hill and his 
wife, Patricia, of Montgomery, Ala.; and sister Debbie Hill Smith and her 
husband, Frank, of Barstow. Gary was a great and loyal friend and a 
wonderful father, husband and brother. We will truly miss him. We will love 
you always. Visitation will be from 6:30 to 9 p.m. Friday, Dec. 22, 2006, at 
Simpson Family Mortuary, 1559 West Baseline in San Bernardino. 
Services will be held at 11 a.m. Saturday, Dec. 23, 2006, at Emmanuel 
Temple Christian Methodist Episcopal Church, 17288 Stoddard Wells Road 
in Victorville. Burial will be at Desert View Memorial Park, 11500 Amargosa 
Road in Victorville. Memorial donations may be sent to Jordan and 
Brandon Hill at the Members Own Federal Credit Union. Simpson Family 
Mortuary, (909) 381-9172, is handling arrangements. 
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